

Working Together to Build Great Futures

Grand River South/Sunnyside Pupil Accommodation Review Public Meeting #4 – Open House When: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. Where: Howard Robertson Public School 130 Morgan Avenue, Kitchener

Everyone is welcome to drop in to an Open House regarding the Draft Accommodation Report and Recommendations (Report) developed by the Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) for the Grand River South/Sunnyside Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review.

The **Grand River South/Sunnyside Accommodation Review** involves Franklin, Howard Robertson, Lackner Woods, Rockway, Sheppard, Sunnyside and Wilson Avenue Public Schools.

Based on public comments, the ARC has developed recommendations for the schools being considered. This is outlined in the ARC's Report, available on the Board's website, or in hard copy upon request after February 14, 2011. Planning staff will be on hand at the Open House to answer any questions and to discuss the details of the ARC's Report. It is important to note that the ARC recommendations do not involve any school consolidations or closures, but do have implications on school construction, boundary changes and program changes.

The ARC may make changes to the Report based on feedback received at this meeting prior to submitting it to the Board of Trustees.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including agendas and minutes of the ARC meetings, as well as the recommendation, can be obtained by visiting: www.wrdsb.ca and searching for "Grand River South/Sunnyside accommodation review" or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.

Kathleen Woodcock Chairperson of the Board

Learning • Caring • Connecting

Linda Fabi Director of Education